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Auslan Auskick

Deaf Children Australia (DCA) is supporting South Melbourne District Sports
Club to deliver an Auslan Auskick program again in 2016. This program is the
first of its kind to make footy more fun and accessible for children who are deaf
and hard of hearing by offering the regular Auskick program delivered in
Australian Sign Language (Auslan) on Saturday mornings. The South Melbourne
District Sports Club has shown a real commitment to the program which will
now commence its third season.

DCA and the South Melbourne Districts Sports Club are encouraging young boys
and girls between 5 and 12 years of age who are deaf or hard of hearing to join
the Auslan Auskick program. There is a small registration cost for Auskick but
we provide the Auslan interpreting. The season kicks off on Saturday 16 April
and the program runs each Saturday from 9am to 10:30am.

This program is proudly supported by the South Melbourne Districts AFL
Auskick. See the news story by 9 News here.

For more information go to the fiyer, the South Melbourne Districts Sports Club
website o contact Noel Henderson Ph: 9539 5362 or
Einoel.henderson@deafchildren.org.au or 2016 Auskick Co-ordinator David
Raftis M: 0473 425 163 or E: auskick@smdsc.com.au




